
CITY AND BOROUGH OF SITKA - ASSESSMENT APPEAL 2017-01

Per Alaska Statute 29.45.110(b) the appellant bears the burden of proof and the only grounds for
adjustment of assessment are proof of unequaK excessive, improper, or under valuation based on
facts that are stated in a valid written appeal or proven at the anneal hearing. If a valuation is

found to be too low, the Board of Equalization may raise the assessment.

Property Description;

Assessor's Parcel No(s). 1-1052-000-210 Lake Street - Sitka Residences, LLC
Legally described as L 1,2,PC82 BIO Sitka Townsite USS Survey 1474
Appellant: George Swift

Owner's Opinion of Value: Revised Assessed Value:

$350,000+ $1,216,300=$1,566,300 $1,963,300

Appeal Overview:
The appellant has presented an appeal based upon the excessive criteria, but has failed to provide the
necessary information in order to substantiate that reduction request as required by AS 29.45.110(b).
Therefore, the property's recent 2016 sale information is the most-heavily weighted data used to
substantiate this valuation. The building value was reduced based upon documented construction
costs incurred as of the valuation date, but the land value was upheld.

Documentation by Appellant:
The property owner provided construction costs estimates as of January 1, 2017, but failed to
provide all requested information to factually support this appeal by the April 26, 2017 deadline.
Factual support commonly consists of property-specific appraisals, photos, drawings, insurance
estimates, and/or cost-to-cure estimates, and is required in order to meet the burden of proof which
rests upon the appellant, per AS 29.45.210(b). Supporting data snecificallv requested on April
12, 24 & 25^** via email and phone requests for consideration included a recent 2016 appraisal
and sale closing documents, but onlv the building costs to date were supplied.

Appeal Points Summary:
»  Subject property was purchased for $880,000 in 2016 and consists of a 14,037 square foot lot of

prime downtown Central-Business District zoned commercial property with utilities in place, with
an older 1970's commercial office building and a 1940's single-family residence.

•  These older structures were very near the end of their economic life and were of marginal value;
thus they were demolished and construction of the new 71-room, 43,600 square foot Aspen Hotel
began in 2016.

•  The property was inspected by the Assessing Department on November 25, 2016, and was
estimated to be 24% complete by the January 1, 2017 valuation date; this estimate was the basis
for the original 2017 building valuation..

•  The property owner requested a reduction of the land from $746,900 to $350,000 citing he felt the
land value was too high, and a reduction of the estimated building costs from $2,592,700 to
$1,216,400 citing the inaccuracy of the 24% completion estimate.

•  The building value was reduced as requested based upon the submission of construction costs to
the valuation date, but the land value was upheld citing the subject property's sale at $880,000 as
the best indicator of value as a land sale.


































